“@El Camino College

SAFETY ADVISORY

Off-Campus Armed Robbery

An armed robbery occurred on Saturday, May 9 at approximately 4:30 p.m. near the
northwest corner of the intersection of Manhattan Beach Blvd. and Lemoli Ave. The victim,
who is not a student or employee of El Camino College, used an app to arrange a meeting with
the two suspects to purchase an item. When the victim arrived, one of the suspects pulled out
a handgun and robbed the victim.

The Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department is investigating this crime. The first suspect is a
black male, 24 - 28 years old, wearing a white shirt, black pants, and white shoes. The second
suspect is a black male, 18 - 24 years old, wearing a dark shirt, black pants, and white shoes.
The suspects were last seen driving westbound on Manhattan Beach Blvd. in a white SUV.

Anyone with information about this crime should contact the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s
Department.

For your safety:

If harassed or assaulted, scream and attempt to run for safety.

Be alert for subjects loitering in an area with no particular purpose.

When walking, avoid doorways, bushes and other potential hiding places.

If you see something, say something. By working together, we all contribute to the safety of
our campus.

In an emergency, contact Campus Police by calling 911 from a landline phone, 310-660-3100
from a cell phone, or use a campus “Code Blue” emergency phone.

Have keys in hand before walking to your car.

Always be aware of your surroundings. Remember the use cell phones may significantly
distract you.

Don’t walk alone. Use the buddy system.

Use good judgment: meet new people, including classmates or colleagues, in public places.
Don’t get into a car or go to out-of-the-way places with someone you don’t know.

Learn the location of “Code Blue” emergency phones located throughout campus. These
phones are directly linked to Campus Police and are considered 911 priority lines. Students
and employees are encouraged to utilize these phones for any emergency.

Use ECC Courtesy Shuttle operated by ECC Police from 6-10:30 p.m.; on-call 24 hours. Use one
of the police phones located throughout campus or call 310-660-3100.

Evening students and faculty are encouraged to park in the same general area as other faculty
or students with evening classes in their building. This provides the opportunity for a group of
students and faculty to walk together to their cars after dark.

Immediately report any suspicious activity to Campus Police.

Be alert! Be prepared!

Sign up to receive Nixle emergency alerts from Campus Police. Text ECCPD to 888777.



